
Year Six Home Learning 
During the spring term Year Six have been busy learning about World War Two. They have thoroughly 
enjoyed this topic and have produced some amazing pieces of both written and art work. As part of 
their home learning this week, we asked them to draw a view from their window and to label any 
features. They were then asked to take a ‘step back in time’ and imagine what a child in World War 
Two would see from their window and to include all of the details we have talked about in our project 
lessons. These including fighter aeroplanes, Anderson Shelters and air-raid sirens to name a few. The 
children have done a wonderful job and here are some of the excellent pieces of work we would like 
to share with you: 

 

 

 

 

Emilia Carpenter - 6TW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Taylor Burry - 6SB 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Alfie Johnson – 6TW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maja Moroniak - 6SB 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kyla Brice - 6TW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science this week, Year Six were set the task of making various different style paper aeroplanes. 
Once the children completed their aeroplane, glider and helicopter, we asked the children to predict 
which plane they thought would fly the best and why. Year Six have been busy uploading videos of 
them flying their planes and helicopters this week and it has been lovely to see. Here are a few 
pictures of their different designs we had the pleasure of seeing on our Class Dojo page.  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaiden Steele - 6SB        George Spear - 6TW 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Angus Bardoe - 6TW 

 

   Casey Hill - 6SB 

 

 

 

Larna Eagle - 6SB 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maisie Bower - 6TW                Riley Eveleigh - 6SB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cerys Phillips - 6SB     Aston Senior – 6TW 

 

In Reading this week, Year Six were set the task of answering questions related to intriguing and 
exciting short extracts. The children’s responses were brilliant, and they even had the chance to be 
‘reading detectives. Here are a few pictures of their responses we had the pleasure of seeing on our 
Class Dojo page.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joshua Abimbola -6TW     Maja Moroniak – 6SB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Mizon – 6SB     Samuel Creasy – 6TW 

 

Well done to Year Six on all their fabulous home learning this week.  

We are all very proud of you! 

Mr Wade, Mrs Farrant and Mrs McConnell 


